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DATE OF MEETING: May 7, 2024

TITLE:   Approval of Fee for Canyon Del Oro High School Summer Bridge Program for  
Incoming Freshman 

______________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND: 
The past several years, Canyon Del Oro High School has offered incoming Freshman the opportunity to 
attend the Bridge Program. The program provides students with a week-long experience that supports 
students’ promotion to high school.

Throughout the experience, students interact with teachers, administrators, and students involved in CDO’s 
Link Crew, to promote a successful transition to high school. Incoming students are able to develop positive  
relationships with students mentors, learn to navigate the school campus, hone organizational strategies that 
support positive academic performance, and forge new friendships with other incoming freshman.

Previously, the Bridge Program was funded using ESSER monies; however, with the elimination of these 
funds, Canyon Del Oro High School would need to assess a nominal fee to continue the program that 
supports students’ transition to high school.  

Based on the last several years’ enrollment in the Bridge program, a $55.00 fee would cover the cost of 
staff who facilitate the program and related supplies students use during their experience. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:  
This item is presented for the Governing Board’s approval, which the administration recommends. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:

______________________________________________________________________________
Matthew Munger Date: May 3, 2024
Associate Superintendent for Secondary Education

_____________________________
Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent


